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MPLA Activities 

• Read reports submitted for December Board Meeting. 

ULA Activities 

• Attended via Zoom, September and December ULA Board Meetings. 
• Worked on a complete ULA Bylaws update with a small committee.  It has been at least 

10 years since a significant bylaws update was completed. 

Utah Library Activity 

• UETN (Utah Education and Telehealth Network) received continued complaints about 
EBSCO databases from parents of school children.  State Legislature is considering a bill 
to allow some censorship of EBSCO databases.  More information will be available after 
the first of the year. 


